

December 8, 2011

Ontario Energy Board
P. O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27<sup>th</sup> Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli,

RE: Canadian RiteRate Energy Corporation Board File No. EB-2011-0386

Notices Have Been Posted on Our Website

Further to the Board's Letter of Direction with regards to the above application, both the English and French versions of the Notice of Application and Written Hearing have been posted at our website as of December 8, 2011.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to call me at 1-877-866-8056.

Sincerely,

Tim Nerbas

President & CEO

